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OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

ly dear lrs. Rogers:

1 was very much pleased to receive from you the copy

of the letter of President Alderman announcing the very pleasant

and appropriate recognition of the services of lr. Rogers to the

University of Virginia. I presented his letter yesterday to

the Executive Committee, and 1 shall write to Dr. Alderman ex-

pressing ow interest and appreciation of the action taken by

the University. I will see that an announcement of {The establish-

ment of the William Barton Rogers Chair of Economic Geology is

made in the Technology Leview and in the Boston Transcript.

I was very glad to receive your criticism of the news

items from the Institute in the newspapers. I am sure it is

perfectly just, and your bringing it to my attention will cause

me 10 make an additional effort to remedy the difficulty. I have

already arranged that all the larger matters pertaining to our

departments and to our development are to be written up in the

form of special articles by Professor Seaver, of our English De-

partment. I am sure that this will be done in a dignified and

satisfactory way. It is Tar more difficult fo control the

current news items, Tor these are in the hands of student report-

ers at the Institute, who are also editors of "The Tech;" and it

happens this year that the Editor-in-Chief and one or two of the





“

others are not such men as we would desire to have connected

with if. This arrangement was, however, made at the opening

of the term, but is only now just beginning to meke its influence

felt: each department has been requested to gppoint one of the

younger members of its staff to the duty of sending in to tle

Secretary of the Institute, once or twice a month, such depart-

ment news as seems to be worthy of publication. The material

published from these sources will, of course, be entirely re-

liable.

Yours very sincerely,

th 200
November 12, 1907.

¥rs. WW. B. Bogers,

Gibbs Ave.,

Newport, BR. I.















































MASSACHUSETTS INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY

BOSTON, MASS.

Décember 10, 1908,

Mrs. William Barton Rogers,

117 Marlboro Street,

Boston, Mass.

My dear Mrs. Rogers:

Professor Warren has Just informed

me of your renewed kindness to our Department of Geology

at the Institute in making the department a present of

two petrographical microscopes, and I hasten to write

you t0 express our gratitude. These instruments will

greatly increase the efficisncy of our teaching, espec-—-

lally for the students of Mining Engineering and the

graduate students. You may be pleased to learn that

our work in geology is attracting graduates of other

institutions and we have now three men who are candidates

for the degree of Doctor of Philospphy.

Very faithfully yours,




